From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 10:59 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-11-17 9:42 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Eva Carlin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My family has reduced our power use and are very aware of high, medium, and low times. We have panels across the
road and a brand new power station just down the road. We do not get power from either. Our delivery rate is more
than the power we use. Why can't we get our power from closer to home? Then delivery charges would be cheaper.
Every time we try to decrease our power usage, you increase some other part of the bill. NOT FAIR!!!

-- Attachment --





